
Good afternoon. 

Due to unforeseen—and, arguably, unprecedented--circumstances, the BAR will not have a 
quorum on June 22, 2022 and the meeting has been canceled.  

The options are to add these items to the agenda for the July 19 BAR meeting or, depending on 
how many applications we get for July, hold a special meeting on another date.* We will know 
how things look after the June 28 submittal deadline. Should a special meeting be necessary, the 
earliest would be during the week of July 11. (* Per City Code Sec. 34-285, the BAR must act on 
an application within sixty days of the application deadline, otherwise the request is deemed 
approved. For your request, the BAR must act by July 30.)  

My apologies for this unusual turn of events; however, as we have learned over the last two-plus 
years, there is no such thing as usual.  

Jeff 

 


